
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   Monday Worship 
 

As part of our celebration worship 

on Monday afternoons, I'd love to 

see some pictures of children and 

their achievements at home that 

we can share with the whole 

school.  This could be any activity 

they've done where they have a 

great sense of achievement, from 

riding a bike for the first time to 

beating their grandad at chess.   

 

Please send your pictures to 

p.howard@clayton-le-

woods.lancs.sch.uk and they'll be 

added to a slideshow that will be 

played coming in to and leaving 

worship.  

 

Many thanks, Mr Howard 
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Head Teacher’s comments 

 

The new term is now well underway. Thank you for your support last 

Thursday. Gas was smelt at about 11.30am. As a precaution the school 

buildings were evacuated and the Gas Board informed. A gas leak was 

detected in infant boiler. The children were taken to the Ley Inn. The staff 

there were amazing. They provided warmth, toilets and water for the 

children including chips for those who had not been collected by 1pm.  We 

cannot thank them enough for their kindness. The boiler was repaired on 

Friday. 

The archery and cheer leading clubs are proving to be very popular. There 

are still places available for Y1/2 drama club on a Wednesday morning. 

Premier Education  are providing  these clubs throughout the year.These 

will change every half term providing the children with a wide range of 

opportunities. As part of the sports  grant the school has bought into a 

package with Premier Education to provide PE in the curriculum.This also 

includes the three clubs per week.  The income from the clubs  comes 

directly back into school funds thus reducing the cost of the package. If the 

activities are fully attended there will be almost no cost to the school for this 

sports provision.  

A school uniform bank is being set up alongside the food bank in Bamber 

Bridge and Chorley. If you have uniform that your children have grown out 

of this can be donated to the uniform bank through school.Please bring any 

items to the school office.For more information please visit the website 

uniforms@uniformbank.co.uk 

S.Pennington 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 

Attendance figures for 
Week ending 08-09-2017 

 
Congratulations to Classes ASH & year 

6 for our highest attendance last 

week. 

Last week’s attendance by class 
 

1st  Year 6 & ASH    100%  

3rd  Year 5           99.59% 

4th  Year 1           97.70% 

4th   Year 4         97.70% 

6th   Year 2           94.46% 

7th   Year 3   94.44% 
 

97.49% for whole school attendance. 

Our target this year for attendance is 97.5%   

Don’t forget your child will miss important 

lessons if they do not attend. 
 

Holidays will ONLY be authorised for 

EXTREME circumstances as per the policy of 

the school taken from Lancashire County 

Council (LCC). 

https://www.facebook.com/claytonlewoodsprimary


 

 
Cheques payable to school should be as follows:  

 for lunches to: ‘LCC Schools Income Account’      

 Cheques for Care Club to: ‘Clayton-le-Woods CEP Child Care Club”. 

 Cheques for trips to: ‘Clayton-le-Woods CE Primary School’  

 

   Parking  

 Please do not park on the pavement outside the Pre-school classroom.  

   Take care when driving through the car park as there are children around.  

   DO NOT park either on the yellow zig-zags or across the road from the zig zags during the busy drop-       off and pick-

up times. 

 

Jewellery    No jewellery apart from watches are allowed to be worn. 

 

Prices 

 Book Bag £4.75     

PE bag  £3.50 

School Meal £2.20 

Care club £3.50 PER HOUR 

 

 

HEADLICE 

Don’t forget to check your child’s hair each week for Headlice.  It is important that children’s hair is checked on a 

weekly basis so that any head lice can be dealt with quickly and before they are allowed to spread too far. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



Dates for your Diary 
 

Dates may be subject to change 
 
 

Mon After School cheerleading 

Tue After School Football 

 After Spanish Y1/2 

Wed After School Football 

 Before School Drama 

 After School Archery 

Thurs Before School Fencing 

 After Spanish Y3/6 

 
 

 

                                       
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

HOMEWORK 
 

Ash – Reading at Home 

 

Oak – Bring in food labels from around 

the world. 

 

Elm – Reading at Home 

 

Year 3- Compare & Order Numbers 

 

Year 4 – Place Value: Digits & Numbers 

 

Year 5 – To Design & Create an Anglo-

Saxon Ship  

 

Year 6 – Spellings suffixes - please note 

all of the spellings for the year are on 

the Year 6 page on the website. 

English - subject, object and verbs 

worksheet, complete first two activities 

on the sheet and last one in your book. 

 

Sports Calendar  

 

Tuesday’s 3.30 to 4.30 

Football Y2—Y6 £2 per session 

 

Wednesday’s 3.30 to 4.30 

Football Y3—Y6 £2 per session 

 

 

 

Dates and things to do for this week 
Put me on your fridge so you don’t forget! 

 

Reminder 
Please remember if your Child is absent please 

ring the absence number and leave a Voicemail. 

Please also ring School if your Child will be in 

late, this way we can plan lunch numbers. 
 

01772 335 030 –  

Option 1 to report an absent Child 

CARE CLUB – BREAKFAST & AFTER 

SCHOOL 

Please note Breakfast Club is now held 

in the Junior School Building 

Care Club is available for all children 

within the school, and is open from 

7.50am until 8.50am and after school 

from 

 3.30pm-5.30pm.  

Please book your child into Care Club 

with the school office, this makes it 

easier for the Care Club staff to keep 

an accurate record of who is attending 

Care Club. 

   

 

 

 

 

100 Club Winners 

  REMINDER - If not already done so 

 

Please can you return Completed permission 

Slips back to School. 

 

Thankyou 


